
 

SUPERVISOR OF CHECKLIST (SoC) MINUTES 

Council Chambers, Town Hall  

Friday, February 17, 2012  

6:30 - 7:30 p.m.  

 

CALL THE ORDER 

The session for discussing redistricting Hooksett's voting wards was called to order  at 6:30 p.m.  

 

ATTENDANCE 

Mike Horne, Chairman, Bob Ehlers, and Sally Humphries.  

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 The minutes of the meeting of  February 10, 2012 were unanimously approved. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Mike Horne reported that voter registration forms have been filed and secured in the upstairs  

storage area of Town Hall.  Keys to the file cabinet locks will be made for each of the  

Supervisors.  

 

Discussion on how to plot census data on the existing districts.  Mike has done preliminary work 

with the census numbers.  Discussion on updating the Town Council.   

 

Deadline for completion of this project still uncertain.  More work sessions needed. 

 

Unanimous consent given to the following Checklist changes:  

 

- No voters removed due to moving from Hooksett  

- Approval of 21 voters or voter changes  

- No voters removed from a status of pending  

- No voters removed due to death notices  

 

... ADJOURNMENT 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sally Humphries, Secretary 

     


